
 

 

Request for inputs: Policy on “other remunerative work” 
 

In June 2020, the DPSA updated or issued updated guidelines on ‘’Managing other remunerative work in 

the Public Service” (copy available from PSA Provincial Offices). The updated guidelines from the DPSA 

necessitated the GCIS to review its policy on ‘other remunerative work’ to align it to the updated 

guidelines.    

 

The GCIS subsequently brought the policy on “other remunerative work” to the DBC for consultation with 

labour to align its policy with the DPSA guidelines. Please find attached the policy with proposed changes 

highlighted in red. Members are requested to submit their inputs on the policy to Mr Dumo Diko at 

dumo@gcis.gov.za by 13 May 2021. 
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